
 

 

Fr. Alan Hartway, C.PP.S. 

December 16, 1949 - July 1, 2022 

 

Father Alan Hartway, C.PP.S. of the United States Province of the Missionaries of the 

Precious Blood died from a heart attack on Friday, July 1, 2022 in Colorado. He was 73 

years old. 

Alan was born on December 16, 1948, in Park Falls, Wisconsin to Arnold and Dolores 

(Sukal) Hartway. He attended Precious Blood High School Seminary in Liberty, Mis-

souri from 1963 to 1967. He attended St. Joseph College in Rensselaer, Indiana from 

1967 to 1971 and was Definitively Incorporated as a Missionary of the Precious Blood on 

October 21, 1974, and Ordained to the Priesthood on April 24, 1976. 

Father Alan began his priesthood as a teacher and Dean of Students at Precious Blood 

Seminary in Liberty from 1976 to 1979. He then moved to Evergreen Park, Illinois, 

where he served as Chaplain at Little Company of Mary Hospital. Fr. Alan returned to 

Liberty as parochial vicar at St. James Church. 

In 1984, Father Hartway moved to St. Mary’s Church in Garden City, Kansas. He re-

mained pastor in Garden City for nine years. Fr. Alan took on provincial duties in 1993 

as director of formation and special formation for six years, and publications editor 

from 1994 until 2000. 

Father Alan moved to Colorado in 1999, to become an adjunct professor and instructor 

at Naropa University in Boulder. During his 17-year tenure at Naropa, he served as 

chair of interdisciplinary studies, while also serving as parochial vicar at Guardian An-

gel’s Parish in Mead, Colorado from 2011-2013. He was assigned parish administrator 

there in 2013, and became pastor in 2018. Fr. Alan retired in 2019. 

Known for his intelligence and creativity, Fr. Hartway held a Master of Fine Arts in po-

etics and a Master of Arts in Greek.  

There will be a private funeral for Fr. Hartway on Friday, July 8. May he rest in God's 

gracious peace.  


